1 December, 1988.

Sr. Eduardo Garrigues,
Director,
Instituto de Espafia.

Mrs. Garrigues will be the

I apologise for the shor

C &
fact is that final details of the Predident's visit were not con-
firmed from Barcelona until yesterday.andladdeo take this opportunity
to thank you for your kind collaboration in arrangements for this
occasion. I look forward to seeing you and your wife on 10 December.

s

Yours sincerely,

Alan Yates
President, Anglo-Catalan Society



